
 
Dear Chair Holvey, Vice Chair Drazan, Vice Chair Warner, and House Committee on Rules, 
 
I’m asking you to please vote NO on HB4167. Heavy taxation is not the best route to reduce carbon 
emissions in Oregon. There has to be another way to reduce emissions that will not severely affect the 
Oregon economy. With current regulations, advances have already made a big difference, as emission 
levels are down 28% since 1990! 
  
Please consider these issues when you cast your vote. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Raisa Chernishoff 
Canby, OR 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 
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